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Monday 30th September 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Appointment of headteacher at Nether Stowe School 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am excited to share some wonderful news with you regarding the 

appointment of our new headteacher at Nether Stowe School. After an extensive search and selection 

process, we are thrilled to announce the appointment of Miss Seema Purewal, who will officially join us on 

Monday 4th November 2024. 

 

Miss Purewal comes to us with a wealth of experience in education, having served a number of senior roles 

at various schools, most recently as headteacher at the Marlwood School near Bristol. Her passion for 

fostering a positive learning environment and commitment to high aspiration aligns perfectly with the 

school’s vision and values. Miss Purewal aims to build upon and further develop the work that led to the 

improvements noted in the last Ofsted inspection. She wants to ensure that the school is one that students, 

parents and the community are proud of. She is dedicated to promoting a culture of inclusivity, innovation 

and collaboration among students, staff and parents. She believes in the importance of community 

involvement and looks forward to working closely with all stakeholders. 

 

Miss Purewal will be introduced to prospective new parents at the school’s open evening later this week. 

There will be further opportunities to meet with Miss Purewal once she has taken up her new role. We hope 

everyone will be able to take up this opportunity and extend a warm welcome to Miss Purewal. 

 

We are confident that Miss Purewal will bring fresh perspectives and innovative ideas that will greatly 

benefit our students and the entire school community. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or wish to reach out, please feel free 

to contact Mrs George via the school office or by email: marie.george@atlp.org.uk 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Richard Gill CBE D.Univ 

Chief Executive Officer, Arthur Terry Learning Partnership 
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